
From the 1 July 2015 Berkshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust is a smoke free organisation.  
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05 July 2018 
 
 
Jon Brownhill 
 
Email Address: 
request-493310-d249bf54@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Brownhill 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 128 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 26 June 2018. Our answer to your 
questions is as follows: 
 
Please could you let me know the amount / number of clinical negligence claims which cost 
the Trust more than £1 million - inclusive of damages and other costs, such as legal costs 
and medical fees – during the most recent financial year for which you hold full data. 
 

There have been no CNST claims that have met or exceeded £ 1 million in the last financial year 
for Berkshire Healthcare.  
 
We hope this response fulfils your request.  
 
Should you not be satisfied with our response, you have a right to complain and request a review.  
You should forward your complaint to foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk. 
 
Should you wish to take your complaint further, if you are still unhappy with the decision after 
review, you can contact the Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
In the meantime if you have any queries then please contact us at the above address. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie Hill 
Company Secretary 
 

Fitzwilliam House 
2nd Floor 

Skimped Hill Lane 
Bracknell 
Berkshire 

RG12 1BQ 
 Tel: 01344 415600 

Fax: 01344 415666 
Email: foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk  
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